DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 90:1063

John T. Conway, Chairman
A.J. Eggenberger, Vice Chairman
son G. Case
an W. Crawford, Jr.
Herbert John Cecil Kouts

June 8, 1990

Honorable James D. Watkins Secretary of Energy Washington, DC 20585

Dear Admiral Watkins:

The Board is forwarding to you later today the final draft of a comprehensive report on the first phase of its review and evaluation of DOE Orders and standards affecting defense-related nuclear facilities. Department of Energy comments will be requested.

For your convenience, I am sending you in advance a copy of the Executive Summary, which contains the findings and conclusions.

Sincerely,

John T. Conway

Chairman

Enclosure